
Delores G. Kelley, Chair SB 521 
Brian J. Feldman, Vice Chair Supporting 
3 East Miller Senate Office Building 
Annapolis, MD 21401 
 
Dear Chair Kelley, Vice Chair Feldman, and Members of the Finance Committee, 
 
I am writing in support of SB 658 Graduate Assistant Collective Bargaining Fairness Act. As a 
large part of the University’s workforce, I would like to see the University grant us the same 
rights as other workers within the University. From my vantage point, not having the same rights 
as other workers within the University is a method of devaluing our work and contributions to 
the University. Instead of being told that we are valued in a letter, I would like these sentiments 
to be evidenced in the University’s actions.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sydney Triola  
Ph.D., Department of Information Studies, UMCP  
Teaching Assistant and Research Assistant  
3407 Tulane Dr.,  
Apt. 23  
Hyattsville, MD 20783  
Sydneymtriola@gmail.com 
 

 
Submitted by Fearless Student Employees 

on behalf of witness.




